
CHRISTMAS EVE OFFERING: THE BAST FUND 

Please consider making a special, designated offering to 

The Bast Fund this Christmas Eve so that we can continue to 

share the Good News of “Immanuel” with our world. 

The Bast Fund of Orchard Hill Church is a scholarship fund  

set up in the name of Dr. Henry Bast to assist those who are   

pursuing advanced theological studies or looking for training 

to enter the mission field.  

Please designate this special gift on the envelope or 

online through Mogiv. 

 

NEW YEAR’S EVE SERVICE 

Next Sunday, December 31, our service will be held in the 

Gathering Space at 10:00 AM. This will be an informal and 

community focused time together where we will enjoy 

brunch, worship God, share with one another and look 

ahead to where God may be leading us in the New Year. 

Sign up at the table in the narthex to let us know you will 

bring an egg dish. 

 

BEGINNING JANUARY 7, 2024: 


